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______________________________________________________________________

On August 26, 2004, the Executive Committee adopted the recommendation for the Producer Imbalance Statement (R96056).  Such recommendation was ratified by the membership on October 1, 2004.  It has come to our attention that one small change was inadvertently not addressed by the Information Requirements or Technical Subcommittees and therefore was not included in the recommendation form provided to the Executive Committee.  The following minor correction should be made:
Standards Book:
Nominations Related Standards

Flowing Gas Related Standards
Invoicing Related Standards
Electronic Delivery Mechanism Related Standards
Capacity Release Related Standards

Additional Standards

	Related Standards Section - Hypertext Transfer Protocol (HTTP) subsection: Modify the table of HTTP transaction sets to add the following after 2.4.8 and before 3.4.1:
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